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CPSU NSW Update: Union to meet with University over 
mooted changes to IT 

The Community and Public Sector Union (CPSU 

NSW) will meet with representatives of UNSW on 

Wednesday, 4 December in relation mooted 

changes to the structure of the University’s IT 

department. 

The meeting has been scheduled in response to a 

dispute notification lodged by the Union on the 

basis the University are considering significant 

changes to the business unit, including possible 

forced redundancies, but had failed to properly 

consult staff. 

Click HERE to see a copy of our correspondence 

to UNSW. 

We will provide a more detailed update following 

tomorrow’s meeting when we have a clearer 

picture of UNSW’s response. 

For further information, contact our Branch 

President, Alister Wareing on 

a.wareing@unsw.edu.au or CPSU NSW 

Organiser, Kirra Jackson on 

kjackson@psa.asn.au  

Not a member? Join the CPSU NSW today HERE 
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